
 

 

 

 

 

 

                            STUDENT AFFAIRS  
 

 
                               NOTICE TO STUDENTS 
                                     

CHANGES TO TRANSPORT ARRANGEMENT TO LUPANE MAIN CAMPUS 

Students in the Faculties of Agricultural Sciences and Engineering & Applied Sciences are advised 

that the ZUPCO buses will now transport students from the ZUPCO Depot  opposite Ross Camp 

along Basch Street, Bulawayo (instead of at Esats), on Sunday 4 September 2022 at 0800hours. 

NB: Students in the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences shall report on Campus on 

11 September 2022. Transport shall be arranged for them. 
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DEAN OF STUDENTS 


